
Cancellation of Notice for Walk-in-!nterview for
the post of Consultant (RESearch)/ Research

Assistant

Reference notice dated 14th November, 2019 inviting

candidates for Walk-in-lnterview for the engagement of

Consultant (Research)/ Research Assistant in ICCR. The said

interviews have been postponed. The revised date will be

informed soon.

(Vinay Vohra)
SPD(Admn.)


